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installed prior to final inspection. However, there is no provision in the Ordinance that
water can not be placed in the swimming pool prior to fence installation and final
inspection.  Supervisor Bennington noticed an incomplete neighboring inground
swimming pool that has been filled without benefit of fencing, and he is very concerned
about the safety issues involved. Mr. Homrocks commented the building permit process
complctes itself upon final inspection for occupancy permit. Supervisor Bennington
asked Solicitor Wuerstle who would be liable - the homeowner or thc Township, if
someone drowns in that swimming pool before it has received an occupancy permit.
Solicitor Wuerstle replied if the resident goes through the normal permitting process with
the Township, there is a point in time where there is complete authorization by the
municipality, and the liability for the Township will not be significant. Supervisor

Bemmmgtom fests the-Ordimance should be Tevised $0 that Tencing is required prior to the
swimming pool being filled. Supervisor Fox commented the State has recently approved
a Swimming Pool Ordinance for those municipalities who have not yet adopted their own
Ordinance. Mr. Horrocks noted the BOCA 1996 regulations are far more current than
standards the Township is presently using, and bclieves (hese regulations should be
considered for adoption. In the past, the Township’s current building inspection service
has been requested to provide comments conceming BOCA 1996 regulations, howcver
they have not been received. Mr. Horrocks is aware that BOCA 1996 regulations
concerning swimming pools are far more restrictive than our current requirements. In the
meantime, Solicitor Wuerstle stated the present Swimming Pool Ordinance could easily
be modified to address this situation. Mr. Wynn suggested that a temporary fence be
required during construction of an inground swimming pool. Discussion took place. Mr.
Horrocks and Solicitor Wuerstle will research the matter and will report their findings to
the Board at the next meeting.

L. PRESS CONFERENCE: A conference was held to answer questions of those
reporters present.

M. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Fox, seconded by Supervisor
Bennington, and carried unanimously, the September 22, 1997 Board of Supervisors
meeting was adjourned at 10:10PM.

Respectfully submitted,
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Township Secretary





